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Pastor’s Message 
 

CHUMC Family, 
 

As things continue to ramp back up to speed at Chapel Hill United 
Methodist Church, I have two bits of exciting news to share. 
 

First, I invite us to offer our congratulations to our office manager Adam 
Richards, who was certified in the Metro District of the North Texas 
Conference as a candidate for ordained ministry in the United Methodist 
Church. As you may know, this is among the first milestones along a very 
long road to ordination. This milestone is also much harder to cross than 
it once was, so we have all the more reason to celebrate with Adam as they 
are now able to pursue the journey further. Adam has been serving as the 
Brookhaven campus ministry coordinator for Synergy Wesley and had been 
a vital cog in the work of Synergy Wesley at the University of Texas in 
Dallas when they were a student there. In both places, Adam has shown 
the gifts and graces to connect people with the love of Christ and bring 
people together, even amidst the pandemic at Brookhaven. We have 
partnered with Synergy Wesley at Brookhaven College in some small but 
significant ways which makes this moment all the more celebratory for us 
and Adam as we continue to support and pray for them and Synergy Wesley 
as they continue to connect with a diverse group of young people the 
church in the West at large has faced increasing difficulty in reaching.  
 

Second, Project Transformation's Summer Camp is in person and now in 
session. It is a joyful time as a group of young interns are in our hallways 
most days of the week showing the love of God to the children of our 
neighborhood. Please keep our interns in your prayers: Adrienne-Sinclair 
McIntosh (Site Coordinator), Nicholas Alexander, Brett Kelley, Ayanna 
Levingston, Brandon McCormick, Keza Muvunyi, Kayla Rose. Sydni 
Smith, and Lizzy Wolcott. Feel free to stop by before or after summer camp 
hours and say, "Hello!" to our interns. Just be sure and wear a mask as 
masks are still required in Project Transformation. I have even gathered 
their Sonic drink preferences if you would like to surprise them with a treat. 
Just check with the office before you do, so we do not double up on any 
particular day. 
 
Grace and peace, 
 

Rev. J.D. Allen 



       

BIRTHDAY REMINDER:  Please let our church office know your birthdate, 

mm/dd/yyyy, so your church family can acknowledge your special day.  Your 

‘year’ will remain private:  office@chapelhillumc.org  
 

 

 

Join Us for Online Worship! 
 

YouTube: bit.ly/CHUMCYouTube 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/ 
chapelhillumc 

Gordon Putnam 6/13 Andrea Rains 6/16     
Kathy Bandy 6/18 Victoria Bell 6/18     
Patsy Kaphengst 6/24 Terri Moore 6/24     
Jennie Leamons 6/27 Pat Thompson 6/30     
      
      
     
      

Prayer List 
CHUMC Home Bound 
The Gee Family 
Jocelyn Barnard 
Jennie Leamons 
Tom Sanders 
Amy Swanson 
Judy Charvat 
Sylvia McFalls 
Debbie Coleman 
Beverly Holmes 
Lynda Vaughn 
Norma Wood 
Danny Halron 
Joy Conner 
Martha Johnson 
Ronnie Hinton 
David Rice 
Sonny Miller 

Zela Hall and family 
Project Transformation Summer 

Program  
Sarah Womble Mendoza and 

baby Olivia  
Those affected by COVID-19: 
Nurses and Doctors 
All patients in hospitals 
Families who have lost people 

and cannot have funerals 
First responders 
Medical personnel who are 

working 
Parents of students 
Senior citizens in nursing homes 
Students and teachers taking 

classes online 
Those who have lost jobs 

Prayer of Thanksgiving:  The safe arrival of Waylon Dean Hardy, 
newest great-grandson of Janis and the late Kermit Coggshall.  New 
grandparents are Diane Coggshall Brown (former CHUMC member) 
and husband John. 

 

Help Chapel Hill Become a 
Vaccination Hub! 

The Texas Department of State Health Services 
is making available resources for churches and 
other non-profits to serve as vaccination hubs. 
All they need from CHUMC to be a one-time 
hub that can serve the church and our 
community is a commitment from at least 10 
people that they will come and get the vaccine. 
If you or someone you know still needs the 
vaccine, all you need to do is commit to get the 
vaccine and the clinic will be scheduled for 
anyone to come and receive the vaccine in a 
few days. 
 

To get the vaccine, sign up at this link: 
bit.ly/vaccineCHUMC 
 

Keep in mind this is available for all members 
of our community so pass this on to your 
neighbors. 

 

 
 

Peace with Justice Sunday 
June 13, 2021 

 

Gifts on Peace with Justice Sunday fund programs 
that advocate for peace and justice in the United 
States and around the world. These programs 
empower United Methodists to speak out for 
removing structures and systems that harm God's 

children globally. 

 
 

Blessing of the PT Families 
 

It's that time of year again, and the Project 
Transformation summer program is back in 
session! This Sunday, June 13th, we will be 
blessing the PT families, and we hope you will join 
us.  

In-Person Office Hours: 
Monday: 8 am – 12 pm 

Tuesday-Friday: 8 am – 4 pm 

If you have prayer requests or if there's anything 
else you need, please send us an email at 
office@chapelhillumc.org. We look forward to 
hearing from you! 
 

In the case of a pastoral care emergency, 
please contact J.D. at (972) 467-7756 
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